
Orange County School Boards Association
In collaboration with Orange-Ulster BOCES, and

Thomas, Drohan, Waxman, Petigrow & Mayle, LLP 
Announce 

Mandated Training for New School Board Members
In 

School District Governance 
Chapter 388 of the Laws of 2010 

ATTENDEES WILL BE SOCIALLY-DISTANCED & MASKS ARE REQUIRED 

Part 1 – Tuesday, June 8, 2021 Part 2 – Thursday, June 10, 2021 
5:30 pm – Registration/Sign-In/Light Supper 5:30 pm – Registration/Sign-In/Light Supper 
6:00 pm – 9:15 pm Training Program 6:00 pm – 9:15 pm Training Program 

Location 
Carl P. Onken Conference Center* at Orange-Ulster BOCES

53 Gibson Road in Goshen 
*The conference center is located behind the Career & Technical Education Center (CTEC) Building. 

You must complete Part 1 and Part 2 (6 hours) to fulfill the legal mandate and receive a 
certificate of completion, a copy of which will be provided to your District Clerk for audit 

purposes.  Payment must be received before a certificate is issued. 
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___________________________________________ 

RESERVATION FORM / INVOICE
Mandated Governance Training for New School Board Members 

June 8 & 10, 2021 at OU-BOCES 

District: ___________________________________________ Cost:  $110.00 per person, which includes: 
6 hours training (Parts 1 & 2) 

Name(s) ___________________________________________ Registration Costs & Materials 
Meals, Refreshments, Certificates 

Please return completed registration form with check made out to OCSBA by May 28, 2021, and mail to: 
7 Panel Lane, Florida, NY 10921. 

You may also register by email:   karyn.meier@ocsba.com 

THIS IS YOUR INVOICE; PLEASE COPY FOR YOUR RECORDS. 
CANCELLATION REFUNDS CANNOT BE GRANTED AFTER 6/1/2021. 
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